BURRILLVILLE SEWER COMMISSION

POST OFFICE BOX 71
HARRISVILLE, Ri 02830
TELEPHONE: 401/768-6296
FAX: 401/768-9464

Burrillville Sewer Commission
Public Hearing of 10/9/2007
Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman
Wallace F. Auclair, Vice Chairman
Scott P. Rabideau, Secretary

Also Present: Walter J. Kane — Attorney for the Commission
William Skerpan Jr. — Beta Group, Inc.
John Martin III — Superintendent
Steven Greenwald — Smith Estates
Roger Gagnon — Smith Estates
Jeff Gagnon — Smith Estates
Rocco Marcello- LaGinestra
Peg Franklin — Office Manager
Stacey Richard — Financial Aide

Consider proposed changes to the Rules and Regulations Governing the Public
Sanitary Sewer System in the Town of Burrillville, “Entitled Article VII, Use of
-Public Sewers, Section 4-C and Article VII, Section 11.

Mr. Wolfe opened the Public Hearing at 9:00 A.M.

Mr. Kane stated that this amendment to the Rules was drawn up at a meeting with DEM
representatives, after reviewing what was being done statewide. Mr. Kane also stated it
was the feeling of both the consultants to the Commission and the Superintendent of the
plant that the fat content could be changed without impacting the operation of the plant.
There was no comment from the Superintendent or Engineer.

There was no comment from the Public.

There was no comment from the Commission.

Mr. Rabideau made a motion to close the public hearing. Mr. Auclair seconded the
motion.



Mr. Rabideau made a motion to accept the proposed amendment to the Rules and
Regulations as presented in the Public Hearing. Mr. Auclair seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,

=Xosuoy, Qe

Stacey Richard
Financial Aide





